
From: Mike Murphy 
Sent: Monday, June 20, 2016 10:18 AM
To: All KMOV
Subject: Brian Thouvenot
 
I regret to tell you that Brian Thouvenot has moved on from KMOV.  We wish 
him the best and thank him for his work as News Director.  We will begin the 
search for his replacement immediately.  
 
In the meantime, Amanda Purdum will assume his duties, with assistance from 
Jamie Hartzke,  Bill McCormac and John O'Sullivan.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to come and talk with me.
 
Thanks,
 
Mike
 
Mike Murphy
VP, General Manager
KMOV 4
St. Louis, MO
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